

## BY EMAIL and RESS

January 26, 2012 Our File No. 20120003

Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: EB-2012-0003 - CDM Guidelines

We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition.

We have reviewed the Guidelines, as well as drafts of the thorough submissions by VECC. In light of those submissions, we do not believe we have any additional comments that would be of assistance to the Board. We support their able analysis.

All of which is respectfully submitted.

Yours very truly,

JAY SHEPHERD P. C.

Jay Shepherd

cc: Wayne McNally, SEC (email)

**Interested Parties** 

Tel: (416) 483-3300 Cell: (416) 804-2767 Fax: (416) 483-3305

jay.shepherd@canadianenergylawyers.com

www.canadianenergylawyers.com